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Our August  meeting on 08/15/23 we: 

1. Continued work on policies JLDBB and EBCA. 
2. We reviewed the Required Policies List provided by NHSBA and cross referenced it with our 

current list online.  WE finalized minor edits on a number of the required policies we were 
missing and they will be brought forward to the Board for adoption in September. 

3. Assigned the policies that are required they needed more extensive editing done and we will 
review first drafts at our next meeting.   

4. We continued our work in reviewing policies that are not required to see if withdrawal could be 
recommended, with our continued goal to establish a more effective and manageable Policy 
Manual.  There will be a number of policies brought forth in September to withdraw.  Our review 
consists of assessing 1) Does this policy serve a purpose 2) Is the purpose to provide guidance to 
staff, parents, Board Members, or taxpayers and 3) Can that purpose be served if the policy is 
withdrawn. 

5. We made decisions regarding what policies to move forward following the 2022 Legislative 
updates.  We have completed the entire review and the last few policies are on  final drafts. 

6. We completed updates to the staff dress code policy and have sent it to Administration to 
coordinate with the teachers and support staff, cross reference with the CBA and bring forth 
changes to discuss with the committee. 

7. We set the next meeting for September 19th at 5:30pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brianne Lavallee 
Policy Committee Chair 


